




   
                  Notice of NO Meeting


Public Notice is hereby given that the Planning and Zoning Commission of Warren County will NOT hold a meeting Thursday, December 17, 2020.
     
    

     Old Business:
       None

New Business
    None


	
                     Dated this 16th day of November, 2020.  








